Tahoma School District
PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGE IN SERVICE AT TAHOMA HIGH SCHOOGL
AFTER SPRING BREAK

Beginning on Monday, April 12, 2021, parents/guardians with children may go to Tahoma High School
to pick up meals. Parents may pick up breakfast and lunch at the same time on a daily basis
when school is in session. We will provide curbside meal services at Tahoma High School ONCE daily.

School day pick-up times:
Tahoma High School bus loop on the east side of the school, 11:15 am-12:00 pm

Meals will be provided free of charge thru the end of the 2020-2021 school year.

Parents/guardians may pick up meals without their children being present.

Parents/guardians may pick up meals for children ages 18 and younger who are not attending in-person learning.
Parents/guardians should NOT pick up meals for children who are attending school in person:

Children attending schoo! in-person will take their meals home with them.

Questions? Please contact Food Services at 425-413-3450 or 425-413-3452, or go to
Tahoma's webpage for updates https://www.tahomacommunications.com/food-service.

Thank you. Tahoma Food Services Team.

No meal services at curbside at Lake Wilderness Elementary School.



